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Help support our DSP, APM, PM’s, by raising wages for them. We all work so hard 

and these 3 job titles might sound like they are a big difference in pay and 

performance but they all 3 have the same thing in common except each one hold 

even more responsibility. Please help us pay for out day to day needs like rent, 

utilities, gas, food, so we can take our minds or the stress of paying these things and 

having to work double shifts sometimes triple shifts because of the high turn over 

rate, to make our bills.  

We need to feel secure and cared for by our job in order to keep our staff members 

around. 

I have never worked a work week that was under 55 hours.  

Thank you, 

-Rose Bernal 


